WHAKATANE ATHLETIC AND HARRIER CLUB

P O Box 142
Whakatane

JULIAN’S BERRY FARM AND CAFE TOI'S CHALLENGE
AND ROBINSON LAW 6KM

Dear Robinson Law

On behalf of the Toi’s Challenge organising committee, the Whakatane Athletic
and Harrier Club and all the event competitors, I wish to thank you for your
support of the 2013 Robinson Law 6km fun run/walk.

We had double the amount of people this year doing it, so the event is growing.

Your support is very much appreciated by all parties and hopefully will continue
for the 2014 event.

Yours Sincerely

R ke d

Dianne Bulled
Toi’s Challenge Committee



